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HUMBOLDT BAY HARBOR, RECREATION, AND CONSERVATION DISTRICT 
 NOTICE OF APPLICATION 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following permit applications have been filed with the 
Humboldt Bay Harbor, Recreation and Conservation District: 

• The County of Humboldt has applied for a permit for the Humboldt Bay Trail South Project 
(Permit Application 2022-04). The project includes an approximately 4.2-mile paved path 
situated primarily along the Highway 101 and railroad corridor from the Eureka Slough 
Area to the Bracut Industrial Park. The proposed trail segment would complete the 
Humboldt Bay Trail from Eureka to Arcata. 

• The City of Eureka has applied for a permit for the Samoa Boat Launch Improvement 
Project (Permit Application 2022-05). The proposed project involves the construction of an 
additional floating dock with new pilings on the western side of the existing Samoa boat 
launch. The proposed dock is intended for use by non-motorized vessels 

The exact location and nature of the proposed projects are on file in the Humboldt Bay Harbor, 
Recreation and Conservation District office, 601 Startare Drive, Woodley Island Marina, Eureka, CA 
95501 and www.humboldtbay.org. Interested parties are invited to submit in writing any 
comments relative to the proposed activity to the District office or rholmlund@humboldtbay.org. 
Written comments should be submitted no later than thirty (30) days from the date of this notice. 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please direct invoice and proof of publication to the Humboldt Bay Harbor, Recreation and Conservation 

District, Attn: Mindy Hiley, 601 Startare Drive, Eureka, CA 95501.  Thank you. 


